STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

PO Box 42560 » Olympia, Washington 98504-2560 = http://agr.wa.gov » (360) 902-1800

November 12, 2009

Tiger-Sul Products

Lindsay Childs

6444 42" St SE

Calgary, AB T2C 2V1 Canada

Dear Lindsay Childs:

Thank you, the Washington State Department of Agriculture (WSDA) Organic Program has
received your request to review the following products for compliance with the National Organic

Standards:

¢ Tiger 90 CR Sulphur*
¢ Tiger Micronutrients Iron 22%*

We have performed due diligence as a USDA Accredited Certifier and verified that your
materials comply with the National Organic Program (NOP) regulations, 7 CFR Part 205. This
letter confirms your review and is valid through July 1, 2010.

These products will be listed on the WSDA Organic Program website as compliant with USDA
NOP requirements for use in organic food production and handling. This list is located on our

website: http://agr.wa.gov/foodanimal/organic.

* International Review (EU) — You requested review of these products to the organic standards
of the European Union (EC 834/2007). We have verified that these products meet these

standards.

If you have questions chout t»~ WSDA Organic Program, please contact Katherine Withey at
(360) 902-1882 or Li- es at (360) 725-3893 or email organic(@agr.wa.gov.

Sincgrely,

et

Lisa White
Administrative Assistant

CC: Company File



